College Day: Snapshots of UCLA

We cordially invite your troop to UCLA for our 5th annual College Day: Snapshots of UCLA. This is a day
where we will share our experiences in college and how scouting has helped us here. This event is to
provide scouts from grades 7th through 12th with all of the necessary skills and tips needed to help
them get into the right college. We will be hosting several workshops about college-related topics as

well as a tour of our beautiful campus.
WHEN: Saturday, March 4, 2017 9am - 3pm
WHERE: University of California, Los Angeles (UCLA)

WHO: Boy & Girl Scouts in 7th-12th grade

TO APPLY: Application (http://tinyurl.com/CollegeDay2017)

Application Opens: Monday, January 9, 2017

Application Closes: Monday, February 6, 2017.

Please fill out one application and one attached waiver PER scout in attendance. Please note that scouts
must have a hard copy of their waiver with them on the day of the event in order to participate. By
default, the link currently states that we are no longer accepting applications. To give everyone a fair
chance to hear about the event, the link will be closed to everyone until January 9th at 12:00AM PST,
and we will not be accepting any applications until then. We would like to clarify that the application will

be opening to everyone on January 9th 12:00AM PST.

Q&A

Is my Scout guaranteed a spot at College Day 2017?

There will be 150 spaces available for scouts this year. Please be aware that there are limited spaces for
scouts when signing up. If we exceed 150 scouts, we will update this application and the Bruin Scout

website (www.bruinscout.wordpress.com) to reflect the waitlist status. We would like to give all scouts

a fair chance to participate in College Day, so top priority will be given to scouts who have not attended

College Day in the past.

How will | know if my Scout has received a spot?
When we have reached the limit of spaces available, all applicants will receive an email with an attached
roster of the 150 scouts that have been accepted. After that, all submitted applications will be placed on

the waitlist. Spots that open up will be given to those on the waitlist in order of submission.
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Is there a cost to attending College Day?
The event will be free to all attendants. Because of this, we ask those who cannot attend to notify us as

soon as possible so that other Scouts can attend the event in their place.

Can parents attend College Day?

Yes, we encourage parents to join in on College Day! During the first half of the day, parents will be able
to attend a Parent Panel where their questions about the college and scouting experiences will be
answered by Bruin Scouts alumni. For the second half of the day, parents can enjoy a tour of the
beautiful UCLA campus.

**Please note that materials and lunch will only be provided for registered Scouts.

Please feel free to forward this email to other troops and parents that would be interested. If you have

any questions or concerns, please email us at bruinscouts@gmail.com with [COLLEGE DAY] in the

subject line in order to ensure that your emails are answered promptly.
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